
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Big Flats  

Planning Commission  
 

 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A public hearing for comments on the Recommended 
Town of Big Flats Comprehensive Plan shall be held at the 
Town of Big Flats Town Hall, 1104 County Road C on 
September 12, 2023, at 6:00 PM. The proposed 
comprehensive plan has been distributed as outlined in 
the statute.  
 
Terri Horacek, Clerk for the Town, may be contacted to 
provide additional information on the proposed 
comprehensive plan and ordinance at 608-564-7754 or 
clerk@tn.bigflats.wi.gov during the following times: 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
 
A copy of the comprehensive plan may be reviewed prior 
to the hearing at the Town Hall during the following times:  
 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
 
 

The plan is also available on the Town’s website at 
www.bigflatswi.com 

   
 
Posted this 1st  day of August, 2023 
Terri L. Horacek 
Town of Big Flats Clerk 
 


